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Question: 

a) Please provide a breakdown of the $109.1m in savings from 'red-tape reduction' by 

individual savings of the $109.1m.  

b) Where does DHS assert that savings have been made? How has the $109.1m been 

quantified?  

 

Answer: 

The breakdown of the $109.1 million in deregulation savings for 2014 is available in the Social 

Services Portfolio (Department of Human Services) Annual Deregulation Report, published on 

the Department’s website.  

 


